
 

 

   
 

January 2011 Progress Report on the  

Deconstruction of 130 Liberty Street 
 

 

Deconstruction Status  

 

As of February 7, 2011, contractor Bovis Lend Lease has removed the 27th through the 

1st floors. Deconstruction in the basement continues, as do other activities needed for site 

turnover to the Port Authority. 


